
 
TOWN OF DOVER 

 
MAYOR CAROLYN BLACKMAN AND THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN ANNOUNCE THE FREE COVID HEALTH FAIR  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
As a part of the Blackman administration’s ongoing comprehensive plan to combat COVID-19, on Saturday, 
November 28, 2020, the Town is hosting a free COVID Health Fair from 9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. located at Dover 
High School 100 Grace Street, Dover, New Jersey.  Residents of Dover, Wharton, and Mine Hill are all welcome 
to attend. 
 
Any individual with health insurance must provide their insurance identification card for submission to the 
insurance company. However, there will be no balance billing.  Any individual without insurance is still eligible 
for free testing, no one will be turned away.  Tests for COVID-19 as well as antibody testing will be provided. 
 
Mayor Blackman stated, “This program is one component of our comprehensive plan to address COVID-19 in 
our community.  Widely available testing is essential to defeating COVID-19.  One of the main advantages is to 
identify those who are asymptomatic, so they can become aware of their infection and quarantine to prevent 
further spread.” 
 
*The Health Fair will be managed by the Dover Health Department.  While all individuals are welcomed, 
including walk-ins, registrations are encouraged.  Registration information can be found online here: 
DOVERCOVIDFAIR.eventbrite.com 
 

     


